
 
Dear Parents 

 

This letter has been sent home to inform you about your child’s learning for next 
week.  

 

In Literacy, we will be focusing on stories in familiar settings. We will be writing 
using expanded noun phrases and question marks.  

 

In Numeracy, we will be revising number facts to 20, learning about symmetry and 

sorting shapes using a Venn diagram.   

 
In Science, we will be experimenting with elastic bands and revisiting how we can 

change materials.  

 
In IPC we are continuing our unit on toys. We will be learning about the history of 

teddy bears and starting to design our own toys.  

 
In ICT, we will be learning to copy and paste pictures into our new documents.  

 

In PSHE, we will be talking about Climate Change and how we can help the 

environment. We will be inventing Superheroes to save our environment. 
 

For Spellings, students will receive their spelling lists on Thursday and will be 

tested on the list the following Thursday.  
 

Notice & Reminders: 

 Please remember to check your child’s Communication Book daily. 

 Please remember to like our Facebook page (Year 2 Naisak) for updates from the Year 

group.  

 Please remember to sign your child’s Reading Record at least 5 times a week.  

 Please ensure your child is wearing the correct school uniform and correct PE uniform.  

 

Have a lovely weekend! 
 

Yours faithfully 

Year 2 Team 

  The week ahead in Year 2         (15-19 October 2017) 


